
From: Lines, Charlotte Sent: 08 September 2020 13:18 
To: Neighbourhood Planning  
Cc: Greenwood, Suz  
Subject: RE: Upper Clatford Neighbourhood Plan Regulation 16 Consultation  
 

Thank you for consulting us on the above Neighbourhood Plan. 

Based on the environmental constraints within the area, and given that the plan is not allocating sites 

we, have no detailed comments to make in relation to the Plan. However, together with Natural 

England, English Heritage and Forestry Commission we have published joint advice on neighbourhood 

planning which sets out sources of environmental information and ideas on incorporating the 

environment into plans. This is available at:  

http://publications.environment-agency.gov.uk/PDF/GEHO0212BWAZ-E-E.pdf.  

We will continue to work with partners to influence the Development Plan Documents in your area. 

Many thanks, 
 
Charlotte 
 
Charlotte Lines| Principal Planning Officer Sustainable Places West | Solent and South Downs Area 
| Environment Planning and Engagement |Environment Agency | Romsey | Canal Walk 
|  Romsey | SO51 7LP |  PlanningSSD@environment-agency.gov.uk 
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